(4™ October 2014)
Morning Chris,

Many thanks for the info. For future reference, can you let me know the name of the paintmakers
and also the name of the brass coating so | have this info for the future.

Bluebelle has attracted many good comments and our engineer has told me that four boats from the
marina have been repainted this year and your work is by far the best. So well done and many
thanks.

Look forward to hearing from you.

Alan



